
JSSA BOARD MEETING 

FEBRUARY 10, 2025 

 The meeting was held in the Jupiter Community Park Pavilion and convened at 12:50 p.m. 

In attendance: John Cariero, Rich Sewell, Paul Storch, Mike Igneri, Rick Tuyn, Jay Stollman, Vic 
Troiano, Gary Vitaletti, Ron Bialosky, Jeff McCrave   Absent: Gary Newman, Pete Forgach 

 The Treasurer's report and minutes from the last meeting were approved. 

The Advertising/Patron Program has increased to $2,350.00. Jay, Mike and Bob Failla all expect 
new donations coming in the near future. 

The Board elections will be held in February.  The following current Board members are up for 
re-election: Executive Board - John Cariero, White Division - Gary Vitaletti, Blue Division - Ron 
Bialosky.   Red Division director Gary Newman will not run for re-election.  Paul will email all 
members for interest in becoming candidates. The voting will take place in February. 

The Board voted on a general pizza party to be held at the field on Friday, March 14. It will be 
available for a period to allow player access in both early and late games. 

Both Rich and also Pete Furio spoke about the upcoming Wounded Warriors Coalition event. 
This non profit organization hosts a retreat for different groups of combat wounded service 
personnel each month, furnishing them with personal supplies and activities that allow for a 
"Rest, Reset, Renew" respite. JSSA has contributed items for this event in the past, and once 
more the Board is asking for all players to bring one or more items to the field on either 
Wednesday, March 12 or Friday, March 14. The list of needed items will be emailed soon. 

The 2024 JSSA Hall of Fame Induction Ceremony for Mike Manasia will occur on Friday, 
February 28. Similar to that for 2023 inductee John Katulak held last week, it will begin promptly 
at 8:30 a.m. 

Nominations for the 2025 Hall of Fame election will be taken soon for discussion at the April 
Board meeting. A general email will be sent to all members explaining the process. All 
nominees will be discussed in March and final selection announced at the April Board meeting 
as per the criteria listed on the website. 

A motion was made to purchase a new fence screen for field #1. Passed by affirmation. 

Meeting adjourned 1:30 p.m.  Next meeting tentatively scheduled for Monday, March 10, 2025. 

 Respectfully submitted, 

Gary Vitaletti 


